It would seem as though mandatory storage of firearms in ones own home would render the
homeowner incapable of defending their lives, their families and their homes. Besides, our homes are
exactly that, our homes!

People over the age of 18 should continue to be free to purchase and use firearms for the purposes of
hunting and recreational (target) shooting, given the lack of a violent crime/criminal history.

Gun free zones are, statistically, where criminals tend to use guns more frequently and also, where
many mass shootings have taken place.

How will people that have concealed carry permits and the public in general benefit from paying more
money for these permits?
Please oppose SB 978!

Thank You.
Sent from my iPhone



